
Business Studies Development Group 

Meeting 10 

11th May 2015 

Agenda: 

 

Documentation/Discussion: 

 

Overview of consultation process The development group looked at the different elements of the consultation: online survey, 

focus groups and submissions. The group discussed concerns around the lack of teacher 

engagement in the consultation process. 

Findings emerging from the consultation The development group discussed feedback arising in the following sections of the specification: 

Aim 

Structure 

Learning outcomes 

Discernibility of topics in the strands 

Research project and digital presentation 

Reflection journal 

The group discussed a number of modifications to improve various sections of the specification 

These emerging issues were identified: 

 Teachers require CPD in order to plan teaching and learning using the proposed specification 

 Apprehension around the integration of accounting in the proposed specification 

 More guidelines required by teachers for the assessment tasks 

 

Next meeting: 

The next meeting of the group is scheduled for Thursday, 10th September 2015. 
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